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2022-2023 Van Registration Policy 
 
Van registration for the 2022-2023 school year is currently open. There is no fee to register 
your child (children) to ride the van or be put on a wait list.  However, a monthly fee (contract 
attached) is required to hold your child’s seat on the van regardless of whether or not they ride 
the van daily. 
 
Please note the following order of priority as we place students on the van: 

 
• Current Van-Riders that have paid their Application Fee for the 2022-2023 school year 

by April 1st.  
o This includes siblings of current van-riders that will be new students in the 2022-

2023 school year. 
• Current Students (but not current van-riders) that have paid their Application Fee for 

the 2022-2023 school year by April 1st. 
• New Students for the 2022-2023 school year or current students paying their 

Application Fee after April 1st will be added to the list on a first-come, first-serve basis 
when Application Fee for the 2022-2023 has been paid.  

 
Please note that no students will be added to the van rider list until the Application Fee for the 
2022-2023 school year has been paid. Please return the completed van contract to the school 
office. Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office. Thank you! 
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